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Comments: I am writing to ask that the Forest Service fully evaluates the potential negative impacts of the

proposed 265,000-acre project in the Roosevelt National Forest of Colorado. The Service must be more

transparent about the locations and time frames of specific treatments over this 20-year project and take

additional steps to protect wildlife in roadless areas.

 

It is important to preserve he Roosevelt National Forest and the wildlife that call it home 

 

Thank you for your consideration.


